
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

Comic Relief is celebrated across the nation on Friday 19th March.  Our 

celebrations will be virtual this year and centre around the theme ‘Do something 

funny for money!’ 

Our School Parliament members met virtually with Mr Bray last week to discuss 

how we can help get the UK smiling and help change lives by donating to this 

fantastic charity. 

Please read on to find out more … 

 Reception to Year 6 children are invited to take part in our joke competition 

- all jokes must be school appropriate 

 Nursery children are invited to take part in our funny face/dance competition 

 Every child will have the opportunity to tell one joke/show one face/dance to 

their class. 

 There will be a vote in every class to decide which one they found the 

funniest.  

 The winning joke/face/dance from each class will receive a certificate and will 

be shared with the whole school in the live assembly on Friday! 

 Mr Bray and the School Parliament members will be hosting a ‘just for fun’ 

live quiz on Friday during the live assembly 

We warmly welcome your donation to Comic Relief via ParentPay.  This can be 

accessed by clicking on this link: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=2731 

We look forward to hearing your laughter,  

Mr Bray and the School Parliament members 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=2731

